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Good Morning, 

 

Instead of rambling about stocks, we hope your stockings are hung by the chimney with care, in hopes that a 

fully vaccinated and boosted Saint Nicholas soon will be there.  Of course, a Santa Claus market rally would be 

welcome too! 

 

We hope you and your family have a wonderful, healthy, and peaceful Holiday Season and a Happy New 

Year!  Merry Christmas to all! 

 

Happy sledding, skiing, and skating! 
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